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Your letter to the Director dated Janusry 9, 1976
has been referred to me for response,

While we appreciate your interest in being of use
to this Agency and for your concern about our current
problems, it is not possible to enter into a relationship
such as you suggest. We can only wish your company well
for the future.

Sincerely yours,

fof Jehn T Blaba

John F, Blake
Deputy Director

for
Administration
Distribution:
Orig - Adse.
1 - ER {REF: ER 76-6121)
D> - DDA Subject w/backgrnd
1 - DDA Chrono
1 - JFB Chrono
STATINTL 1 - RFZ Chrono STATINT

EO-DDA/HEEEEEE h (19 Jan 76)

Background: DDA 76- 0167, Ltr to DCI fr |G o san 76
uesting business financing

Approved For Release 20 0/08/31 : CIA-RDP79- 00498A000700150014 3
(NOTE: Reply sent on plain bond paper and w/plain envelope)




